
For the safety of our campers, parents, bus drivers, and staff, all week two
sessions at Camp Addisone Boyce are canceled.
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Dear Camp Addisone Boyce Families, 

We hope you are all safe and faring well in the aftermath of yesterday's storm.

As we reported yesterday, Camp Addisone Boyce (CAB) experienced heavy

�ooding and impactful damage and some roads remain impassable. 

Due to the damage to the camp and the surrounding areas, we are making the

dif�cult decision to cancel all camp sessions this week for the safety of the

campers, parents, bus drivers, and staff. This will allow us to assess the

condition of CAB properly and get everything back in order for week 3; this

includes assessing and repairing the camp's roads and restoring the swimming

pool for safe use. This will also allow the road crews to do necessary repairs

and provide safe traveling to and from CAB. 

GSHH will begin processing reimbursements to families scheduled for week 2

(including one-week reimbursement for those registered for 2-week sessions)

as early as tomorrow, 7/11. 

We apologize for the inconvenience. We look forward to seeing your campers

next week. 

If you have any questions, please email membercare@girlscoutshh.org or call

855-232-GSHH (4744).

Yours in Girl Scouting, 

Girl Scouts Heart of the Hudson, Inc.

Have a question? Don't be shy!

Contact us for more information.
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